
Annual Meeting Minutes of the Northeastern Nevada Stewardship Group 

General Membership Meeting / Annual Meeting  

April 12, 2019 at 7:30pm held in the Western Folklife Center, Elko, Nevada 

 

Respective Presidents Julie Irish Elko County Cattlewomen (ECW) and Margaret 

Walch (NNSG) Called the Meeting to Order 

The large audience of over a 110 attendees gave a hearty round of applause to 

Southwind for providing the evenings music, it’s becoming a tradition 

A Delicious dinner was catered by Williams Bar-B-Que  

Elko County Cattlewomen presented Bonanza Produce an award of being business 

of the Year and Ranch Family of the Year went to Sharon Rhodes   

President Margaret Walch gave a brief Overview of this past years activities and 

state of the organization highlighting all of endeavors and of being in good 

standing. 

Margaret also said a brief introduction of Gerry Miller and few kind words in 

presenting an very nice tooled leather notebook cover by the famed “what’s good 

for the bird is good for the herd” Duane Combs from his fellow Board of Directors.   

After a few words thanking his fellow Board of Directors and everyone in the 

Audience. Gerry who is also the nominations chair called for the slate of 

nominations to seat the Officers and Board of Directors for this coming year: 

 

President       Gary Reese 

Vice President (Pro Temp)   Gerry Miller  

Secretary       Andi Porreca 

Treasurer      Katie Moss 

 

Board of Directors At Large (SIX) 



Board of Director      Pam Harrington 

Board of Director     Larry Hyslop 

Board of Director      William Kutosky 

Board of Director     Gail Ross 

Board of Director     Dave Voth 

Board of Director     Margaret Walch 

 

Joe Cumming moved to accept the slate of Officers and Board of Directors-at- 

large, motion was seconded by Dave Voth. Motion Carried by the 110 attendees at 

the TWENTIETH Annual Meeting of the Northeastern Nevada Stewardship Group. 

Gerry then presented the newly elected board to Gary Reese who will be guiding 

the organization into the next year.  

Gary then presented outgoing President Margaret Walch with a plaque of 

appreciation from the Board of Directors for her leadership. 

Gerry then provided a brief  reflection of Professor Kent McAdoo’s involvement 

with NNSG since its inception. Gary Reese and Davis Voth passed the NNSG Hats 

around the room for donations to the McAdoo legacy scholarship fund, $711 was 

contributed. 

Gerry then welcomed our evening presentation by James Rodgers and Crew Arlen 

and Maggie of the Winecup Gamble Ranch who inspired us to look at things 

differently. 

Respective Presidents Gary Reese (NNSG) and Julie Irish (ECC) gave a big thank 

you to the presenters, event organizing team and everyone in attendance for 

taking time out to come and share this evening together. Gary then finished up 

drawing the numbers for the door prizes and announced the silent auction item 

winners. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm,  

Respectfully Submitted by Gerald Miller, BOD NNSG 



 

 

      

  

 

 


